
 

 

 

 

 

  

SECOND-HAND UNIFORM SALE—THIS FRIDAY                    
12th OCTOBER—3PM 

Just a reminder that we will be holding a Second-Hand Uniform Sale on    

Friday 12th October from 3pm in the KS1 Playground. 

 

AGM 

Friends AGM is booked in for Thursday 1st November at 2pm at the school 

and we would love you to join us.  We will be going over last years            

fundraising, our future plans and also electing our committee for this year.  

We will be serving refreshments and you can bring younger children! 

 

XMAS CARDS— CONSENT TO RECEIVE INFO FROM FRIENDS 

The Children’s Christmas Card samples are here and have been distributed to 

all parents who have given consent to receive information from Friends.  If 

you haven't received your child's card then please let the school office know 

that you give your permission and they can be sent home to you. This will  

also mean that you receive any future information on fundraising events such 

as the Xmas Bingo and the Disco.  Please note the deadline for orders is next 

Friday 19th October. 

 

XMAS TREE SPONSORSHIP 

It is coming up to that time of year again and if anyone would be interested in 

sponsoring the Xmas Tree for the school this year or contributing anything 

towards it then please do get in touch.    

 

PRINTER CARTRIDGES / FOREIGN COINS 

We are collecting empty branded printer cartridges for recycling and also  

Foreign coins of any currency.  If you have any of these that you would like to 

donate then please drop them off at the school office. Thank you in advance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to get in touch you can email us at friendsofmonkfieldpark@gmail.com or via our 

Facebook page.  
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